ACTION REQUEST

Date: March 5. 2019

TO: Division of Public Utilities
FROM: Public Service Commission
RESPONSE DUE BY A.S.A.P*

REQUESTED EFFECTIVE DATE March 11, 2019

SUBJECT:  Rocky Mountain Power 19-035-T01
(Company Name, Case Number, etc.)

2/8/2019
19-035-T01

TARIFF Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Tariff Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No.
140, Non-Residential Energy Efficiency

This is a request for the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) to provide analysis, evaluation results,
and the basis for conclusions and recommendations regarding the following:

Review Tariff Compliance
Review the Complaint and Indicate whether the DPU has a Recommendation
Investigation

X Other — Explanation and Statement of Issues to be Addressed (See Below):

On page 3 of PacifiCorp’s February 8, 2019 Tariff filing PacifiCorp states one of the anticipated
outcomes from this adjustment will be “[t]he same levels of cost-effectiveness as the prior
incentive portfolio.” On page 2 of the DPU’s February 25, 2019 Action Request Response, the
DPU states “[t]he Company’s analysis show that cost-effectiveness, large customer participation
and large customer average incentives will remain at basically the same levels.”

Please provide analysis and support that cost-effectiveness of the portfolio, large customer
participation, and large customer average incentives will remain at basically the same levels,
with the approval of this tariff.

*In the event the PSC issues an order or notice providing dates for comments and/or testimony in this docket:
e The DPU shall respond consistent with the order or notice;
e The order or notice, including any deadlines, shall supersede and replace this action request; and

® This action request shall be deemed withdrawn.



